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         10th December 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

I am writing to inform you that, after careful consideration, we have to increase the 

cost of our school meals.  

 

We have had no increase in school meals since 2022 and now with significantly higher 

costs, we are now facing for gas and electricity along with the increased cost of food, 

we needed to review our price per meal. The cost will increase to £2.58 per meal per 

day from 1st January 2025.  

 

The Government have continued to support UFSM and this means that all children 

from Reception, Year 1 and 2 will be provided with a school meal free of charge. Also, 

those children on allowance based free school meals will continue to be free of 

charge. If you feel you are entitled to free school meals, please contact the Office.  

If you are experiencing difficulty in providing payments, please contact us.  All 

enquiries will be confidential and we will always work with you to ensure your child will 

have access to a meal. 

 

Thank you for your support and understanding.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Miss C. Stedman 

Executive Headteacher  
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